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3 FACADE REPAIRS TO MENZIESHILL HIGH SCHOOL PHASE I (AN336-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 20th June, 2005.  To 
enable works to be carried out during the holiday period, the Depute Chief Executive 
(Support Services) was given authority to award the contract to the most favourable tenderer up to a 
maximum value of £30,000. 
 
The City Engineer invited six contractors to tender and the following five offers were received. 
 
Castle Contracting Ltd £23,903.00 
Andrew Shepherd & Sons Ltd £27,558.50 
Mackenzie Construction Ltd £48,468.00 
Balvac Ltd £51,066.00 
Clachan Construction Ltd £59,861.43 
 
The Committee is asked to note that the City Engineer recommended Castle Contracting Limited be 
appointed to undertake the contract and a letter of acceptance was issued by the Depute Chief 
Executive (Support Services).  Works are well advanced and it is anticipated these will be completed 
prior to the school reopening. 
 


